
2021 – 2022 School Year

Our 1st Grade
Class

Teacher: Christine Strachan
Email: cstrachan@hempsteadschools.org

Phone:  516 434-4500                Website: hempsteadschools.org
Room 8

Welcome

Welcome to the first grade.  My name is Mrs. Strachan. I look
forward to teaching your child  during my 17th year at Joseph
McNeil School.   I know we will have an amazing year filled with 
academic and social growth, as well as, excitement and fun.

Let’s Work Toghether

I hope that we can work closely together. We 
will be using  class dojo platform as one of the 
ways for us to communicate. You may use the
link below to sign up in the future. 
https://www.classdojo.com/invite/?c=CF6ZS93

Please, don’t hesitate to reach out to me if you 
have any thoughts, questions or concerns.


